
MEMORANDUM 

TO: All Area News Directors/Interested Parties 

FROM: Minnehaha County Highway Department 

DATE:  June 5th, 2025 

RE: For Immediate Release: 

County Highway 159 (459th Ave.) 

Press Release 

Beginning on Monday, June 9th, County Highway 159 (459th Ave.) between 260th St. 

and 261st St. will be closed for replacement of the SD DOT structure crossing the 

interstate.  This work is expected to be completed by the end of October.   

### 


